
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council Meeting of 28 August 2003 

5. STRICKLAND STREET CYCLE LANES 
 
 The Board considered a report informing it of the outcome of consultation on Strickland Street cycle 

lanes, and its recommendation was sought to the Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee on the 
proposal to proceed with the road marking of these lanes. 

 
 The Board decided to recommend to the Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee that, before 

any decision is made, the Board receive an updated plan of all future cycleways proposed for the 
Spreydon/Heathcote wards. 

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


